
 

  
 

Commission on Disabilities 
 

 

TO:  HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS  DATE: NOVEMBER 2, 2015 
 
FROM:   GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT   
 
SUBJECT: ACCESS TO CARE: MOLINA HEALTHCARE  
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive information about Molina Healthcare services.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Commission receive a presentation from a representative of Molina Healthcare. 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The mission of the Commission on Disabilities (COD) requires that they identify the needs of 
persons with disabilities and create a public awareness of these needs in the areas, including 
but not limited to, employment, housing, transportation, media, physical and communication 
accessibility.   
 
The State of California requires mandatory enrollment of Medi-Cal clients into one of two 
managed care providers, Molina Healthcare (Molina) or Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) to 
provide continuity of care and minimize fraud.  Molina’s mission is to provide quality health 
services to financially vulnerable families and individuals covered by government programs.  
Molina will present their health plans, medical clinics and health information management 
solutions to the COD.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
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